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MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: September 11, 2017 
 

TO:  Members of the Public Utilities Board      

        

FROM: Bryan Langley, Deputy City Manager          
 

SUBJECT: News Article  

 

At the request of Public Utilities Board member Deborah Armintor, I am forwarding a copy of 

an article posted on the website www.utilitydive.com as an attachment to this memorandum.    

 

Staff has engaged the firm of Enterprise Risk Consulting, LLC, to accomplish the following 

objectives in relation to the City’s energy portfolio and plan: 

 

1) Develop a finding of resource needs primarily focusing on the first 10 years of a 20 year 

planning period. 

2) Identify the preferred portfolio of supply-side and demand-side resources to meet needs, 

and; 

3) Create an action plan that identifies the steps to be taken during the next year to meet the 

2019 Renewable Denton Plan goal of 70% to 100% renewable energy resources. 

This work is progressing, and staff plans on having the consultant present their initial 

observations and strategy outline in late September to both the PUB and City Council.  The 

conclusions of the above referenced article will also be addressed as part of this presentation. 

 

If you have any questions, or would like additional information, please let me know. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Bryan Langley 

Deputy City Manager 

 

Copy:   Todd Hileman, City Manager 

 Mario Canizares, Assistant City Manager 

 

http://www.utilitydive.com/











